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Oliver Hoban

From: jane donaldson 
Sent: 26 November 2024 14:49
To: Development Control
Subject: Planning Applications - St Bees

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Thank you for forwarding the following applications for comment: 

 Ref 4/24/2356/0B1 Variation of conditions 2,5 & 16 - Land adj to School House 
 Ref 4/24/2366/0B1 Variation of conditions - Mellendene, High House Rd 

St Bees Parish Council considered these applications at its recent meeting. In recent years St Bees has had a 
number of incidents of flooding etc. Whilst detailed drainage issues are outside our technical expertise, the 
Parish Council would not wish to see any changes which would affect the effectiveness of arrangements for 
surface water drainage.  

Jane Donaldson 

Clerk to St Bees Parish Council 

  


